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Thursday 21st September, 2017 
 

All Junior School students are invited to bring their bike, rollerblades, 

scooters or skateboards to school on the above date. They may also bring 

along any toys that have wheels (eg remote control cars).  Bikes will need 

to be left in bike racks, so please bring a chain and lock. 
 

Students will be enjoying using their “WHEELS” as part of the Physical 

Science topic Forces (push and pull).   

 
 

All students are to wear a helmet (correctly fitted). 
We recommend bringing along knee 

 and elbow pads for added protection. 

NO HELMET – NO RIDE 
  

 

 

Thank you    

 

                                

The Junior School Teachers    

    

             


